Certificate

Certified that the forest land proposed for diversion

construction of link road Village Kallar in favour of HPPWD is not located within €Xo-

sensitive zone of the protected area notified under wild Life (Protection) Act
\
\v

1972 and nearest Protected Arca 1.c. Shree Naina Devi Ji, Conservation Reserve

is located at aerial distance of approximately 22 KM from the proposed land

Division orest Officer,
Bilaspuf Forest Division,
District/ Bilaspur, HP
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